February 11, 2009

Ms. Gina Marie Lindsey, Executive Director
Los Angeles World Airports

1 World Way

Los Angeles, CA 90045

Overlap of Public Hearings with Roundtable Meeting Nights
Dear Ms. Lindsey:

The LAX-Community Noise Roundtable was established about eight years ago to bring
elected officials at all levels representing communities surrounding LAX, FAA
representatives, the airlines, and local community groups together with LAWA to find
win-win solutions to issues that reduce the noise impacts caused by LAX aircraft
operations. In order to accommodate so many officials with very diverse, active
schedules we have consistently maintained our scheduled meetings on the second
Wednesday of each month (except for the months of August and December) at 7:00
P.M.

We have observed that several of the recent public meetings and workshops conducted
by LAWA to acquaint us and the public with various aspects of the evolving LAX Master
Plan and LAX operational issues overlap the Roundtable’s meeting time. We assume
that the conflicting dates are the result of an oversight and request that LAWA to
strategically plan future meetings so that they are not in conflict with the Roundtable
meetings to ensure that we can actively participate in all public meetings.

Sincerely,

John McTaggart, Chairman
LAX/Community Noise Roundtable
Representing Los Angeles County Fourth District Supervisor Don Knabe

cc. Roundtable Members
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